
Joshua Roose is a Senior Research Fellow based at the Institute for Religion, Politics and Society 
at the Australian Catholic University in Melbourne. He is currently in the UK (until mid-August) 
and would be keen to speak to anyone with expertise on the relationship between religion and 
Brexit. He is especially interested in how economic restructuring has impacted the experiences 
of working class men.   
 
If you have any expertise on this topic and would be willing to speak to Joshua about it, please 
can you contact him directly on Joshua.Roose@acu.edu.au.    He would be very grateful.  
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